
 

COUNCIL  
 

14 DECEMBER 2023 
 

 
ABERDEEN PLANNING GUIDANCE - ENERGY TRANSITION ZONE DRAFT 
MASTERPLAN CONSULTATION RESPONSES - COM/23/382 

 

With reference to Article 6 of the minute of its meeting of 11 September 2023, the 

Council had before it a report by the Chief Officer - Strategic Place Planning which 
presented an updated Energy Transition Zone Masterplan, which took into account 
the findings of the eight week public consultation, and sought agreement on the 

document becoming Aberdeen Planning Guidance to support the Aberdeen Local 
Development Plan 2023. 

 
The report recommended:- 

that the Council - 

(a) note the consultation responses received, and agree the changes proposed by 
officers to the Draft Energy Transition Zone Masterplan (Appendix 2); and 

(b) agree the content of the Energy Transition Zone Masterplan 2023, as amended, 
(Appendix 1) as non-statutory Aberdeen Planning Guidance to support the 
Aberdeen Local Development Plan 2023. 

 
The Council resolved:- 

(i) to suspend Standing Order 42.1; and 
(ii) to refer the report to the Planning Development Management Committee on 18 

January 2024.  


